
From: Grant Scott 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 6:12 AM 
To: Rob Zielinski; ; Amanda Zielinski 
Cc: Sonja Zupanec; Alex Allen 
Subject: Re: Rogers File: W6420 – Hornby Island 
 
Hi Amanda and Rob 
We are pushing for Rogers to hold an in person meeting on Hornby so people can express their concerns 
or support. As Alex says Rogers needs to hear your concerns directly. You can also voice your opinion at 
the local Trust Committee meeting on January 20th. It will probably be by Zoom.  
Thanks 
Grant 
 
> On Dec 21, 2022, at 11:18 AM, Rob Zielinski wrote: 
>  
> This email is to voice my concerns with the proposed cell tower for Hornby Island. 
>  
> As a long time serving member of the Hornby Island Fire dept I do not want to see a cell tower 
installed near my place of work. 
> I am concerned with the health issues around cell towers and do not want to be exposed when I am 
required to be at the fire hall. 
> As a resident of Hornby I feel the the island does not need this service and it is not wanted here. 
> There a a few small areas that lack service but this is to be expected of a rural area. 
> To conclude I do not support the install of a cell tower on Hornby Island. 
>  
> Islands Trust need to make sure there is adequate public engagement on Hornby before any decision 
is made. There is also no mention of First Nations engagement in their application. 
>  
> Rob Zielinski 
>  
>  
>  
>  


